
Greenfield-Central 
Community Schools 
Safety Symposium
Wednesday, November 14th at 7pm 

Greenfield-Central High School Auditorium

Our community is invited to learn about current and proposed school safety practices 
from city and school leaders. Audience members will have the opportunity to submit questions to panelists. 


